CAW Board meeting minutes
February 21, 2013
Submitted by Michelle Belanger

In attendance: Jacqui Deveneau, Michelle Belanger, Peg Bayles, Dick Bayles, Beverly Russell, Lori Moore, Debbie
Anischik, Will Watson,

1) Greetings and Introductions
Jacqui has been voted as new vice chair and Debbie has been voted in as a member of the board. Lori

2) Acceptance of Minutes
Minutes were approved by Peg and seconded by Lori.

3) Treasurer's report
The balance in the town checking account is $267.50 and the money on card #1 is $286.89 and card #2 is
$72.82. Waiting to be reloaded on the cards are $88, $153.75 and $148.18. Petty cash, which is used for
AWS spay and neuter is $102.88.

4) Website and Facebook
Everything is current and the Facebook (214 followers) page is doing well.

5) Fundraising
The next fundraiser will be Sunday April 7 at Jumpin Jakes from 1-4pm. For $20 you buy a ticket and that
will buy you brunch and a drink and then the money will get split between CAW and the Library and we
need to pay for the food and the help. We will try to come up with raffles or do a 50/50 for the event. We
need flyers and brochures for the event. The library will create the tickets. Bev and Lori will work on the
flyers.
Will says that the Pier has offered to do a fundraiser for CAW. It is important to get this booked now.
Dolca Creama and David's Video offered to do fundraisers. Also the money from the fountain is benefiting
CAW this summer.

6) Brochures
We need to edit the brochures, Michelle will work on making a template for the brochure and email it to
Jacqui.

7) Dog Park
A few members will look into what we can do about the dog park. It needs repair.

Next meeting will be March 21st at 6:30pm Meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm.



